BDO Errata

Email received from Emma Prince, ACA, Senior Manager - Southampton Prof Bus
Assurance, with regard to corrections to the BDO Report of 20th December 2017 and later
revised.

Received 18th January 2018

‘I have reviewed the report we sent to you and I note that there are 2 errors that you should
note:

In the issue concerning the appointment of the clerk/RFO

. It states that the clerk was appointed and resigned at the same meeting in August.
There were in fact 2 meetings in August. The clerk was appointed at the first meeting held
on the Ist August and resigned at the second meeting held 22 August, three weeks later.

. It is also noted in this issue that the Council, although quorate in January 2016 did not
meet until May 2016. It should be clear that the first time it met in the year to 31 March 2017
was May 2016, although the council did meet in March 2016’






